
       
    THE PRESIDENT  

           OF THE  
GENERAL ASSEMBLY 

 

 

7 July 2021 

 

 

Excellency, 

 

I have the pleasure to transmit herewith, a letter from His Excellency 

Mr. Abdullah Shahid, President-elect of the seventy-sixth session of the United Nations 

General Assembly, regarding the theme of the seventy-sixth session of the General 

Assembly.  

 

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration. 

 

 
Volkan BOZKIR  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

All Permanent Representatives and  

Permanent Observers to the United Nations  

New York 
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